Beamish Road, Billingham, TS23 3DX T: (01642) 870003 E: enquiries@stmichaels.bhcet.org.uk W: www.stmichaels.bhcet.org.uk



Headteacher: Mrs. C. Humble CEO: M Shorten M.Ed., BA (Hons) Chair of Directors: Y Coates

7 February 2023

Dear Parents and Carers,

Celebrate reading at our Book Fair!

The Scholastic Book Fair is coming to St Michael's on Monday 27 February and will be here until Friday 3 March in our school library. This will coincide with World Book Day which takes place this year on Thursday 2 March.

Students will be encouraged to visit the Book Fair during break and lunch times. There are over 200 titles for you and your child to choose from, and with prices starting from only £2.99, there's sure to be a book for everyone.

On Friday 3 March, we would like to invite you into school to visit the Book Fair from 3.30pm - 4.30pm. If you can't make it to our book fair after school, try our gift vouchers which are available at www.bookfairs.scholastic.co.uk/parents or alternatively you can pay online for any books on your child's wish list at bookfairs.scholastic.co.uk/pay. This is to try and achieve a cashless bookfair, which is safer for students and parents.

Every book you buy can help to get FREE BOOKS for our school library! There will also be lots of exciting things taking place across school, and on the school social media this week in the build up to World Book Day.

Yours sincerely,

Ms S Littlefair Librarian

